
PA PROSPECTORS MEETING

December 16, 2023

December's Meeting was called to order by President Ryan Martin. All 

officers were present minus a secretary. Pledge of Allegiance was said. 

Several issues were discussed including getting new members for the club 

the meeting was short being that it was Christmas. William read the 

treasures report for November. A motion by Claude Martin and second by 

George Martin to accept the report. The beginning balance was $512.59 

The following bills were paid in December. $50 for Lightstreet United 

Methodist Church. $119 to Ryan Martin for the Christmas Nugget, and 

$29.97 to Ryan for extra raffle tickets in case Gary isn't at the meeting. 

Making total bills for the month $198.97. The 50/50 drawing, the regular 

nugget draw and Christmas nugget drawing brought in a total $122. A 

motion by Claude Martin and a second by Duane (new Member) to except 

report. A discussion was brought up about panning gold dirt at the church.

However, the bucket of dirt that was brought was frozen. We adjourned 

the meeting and had the raffle drawings. G. Martin won the 50/50. G. 

Bramhall won the door prize and the gold nugget. R. Martin won the grand

prize being the  Christmas Nugget. A blessing was given by Chaplain 

Claude before the meal that was enjoyed by all. 


